
 

 

Wollaston Primary PTA needs your help….. 
As a PTA we strongly believe the school and their parents/carers working 

together is the most positive and effective way to raise money and secure the 

best educational experiences and resources for our children. We are currently 

fundraising to help the school purchase much needed resources for their new maths trolleys. Maths 

has been a big focus for the school over the last few months and they noticed some classes were 

considerably lacking resources. The School Trust invested in maths trolleys for every classroom but 

resourcing them proved to be quite expensive. Helping the school invest in these resources will benefit 

every child in the school and help support the delivery of the Power Maths Scheme.  

 

The resources the school would like to get include Power 

Maths starter kits for each year group (pictured) along with 
other items including Sets of foam dice, Digital/Analogue 
whiteboard clocks, Folding 3D Shapes, Notes and Coins 
and some Measuring tapes pack of 10 

 

 

The PTA really need your help and ideas for future fundraising events…you really can make a 

difference! We’d love you to join us and do understand time is precious. If you can help with future 

fundraisers, we’d love to hear from you. As a PTA we meet once a month on a Thursday after school 

and appreciate people can’t always attend. So, if you can just help at future fundraisers from time to 

time please do get in touch or come along to our next meeting for a chat. Our next meeting is on 
Thursday 30th November at 3.45pm, come to the office after school and we will meet you there. Your 

children are very welcome to attend with you so no need to arrange childcare. 

 

 

 
Our AGM will be held on Thursday 12th January 2024 at 3.45pm - Tea, coffee and biscuits will be 

available, please come and join us and hear about our fundraising ideas for 2024. 

Our next fundraising event is the school Christmas Fair which will be held on Friday 8th December at 
3.30pm. There will be a Mufti Day on Friday 1st December, children can come to school in mufti in 

exchange for a tombola or raffle prize for our Christmas Fair. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you’d like to get in touch or can help in any way, please drop us an email 

wollastonprimarypta@gmail.com or pop along to our next meeting, we’d love to see you. 

Thank you for your support. 

Rachel Beard, Wollaston Primary PTA Chair 
 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

More Details to follow 
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